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GALA OF ROYAL HORSES
BEING HOSTED AT WOODBINE EQUESTRIAN CENTER

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that the Woodbine 

Equestrian Center at 301 Sumner Avenue, will be hosting the horses that are 

performing at the Gala of the Royal Horses at the Wildwood Convention Center 

on October 25th. 

               The horses will be staying at the Equestrian Center on the day before 

and the day after their Wildwood performance. This will be their last performance 

in New Jersey this year.

               There will be a meet & greet and “pot luck” dinner on Saturday evening 

at 6 pm at the Woodbine Equestrian Center, open to the media & interested 

equestrian enthusiasts.

               The Gala of the Royal Horses gives audiences the chance to 

experience the excitement, splendor, and majesty of the most beautiful horses in 

the world. Their spectacular show combines stunning horses from around the 

world with live performers creating a breathtaking event for the entire family.

               The Royal Horses are a “must see” for horse lovers, and families alike. 

Last year was the first time the show was performed in the United States, and 

they are back by popular demand.

               For further information, contact the Woodbine Equestrian Center (Sue 

Holtz at 609-377-7089).

“With Woodbine being the Equestrian Capitol of Cape May County, the 

Woodbine Equestrian Center is proud to once again host renowned professional 

show horses,” noted Mayor Pikolycky.


